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Lou Mansolillo

From: Saundra McMillan <saundramcmillan@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 6:52 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: H5294

 
I write in strongest support of H5294. There are so many reasons this protection is needed, not the least of which is 
that carbon dioxide absorption by plants is decreasing, both because of climate change and the continued 
destruction of trees and other plants. 
Saundra McMillan 
10 Beaver Road 
Riverside, RI 
 


